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Document No 1561600

STATE OF

COLORADO Brown - DNR, Kari <kari.oakman@state.co.us>

RE: [EXTERNAL]Groundwater impacts discovered next to KPK infrastructure

Craig Meis <cmeis@kpk.com> Thu, Feb 23, 2023 at 10:17 AM
To: "Brown - DNR, Kari" <kari.l.brown@state.co.us>
Cc: Candice Graber - DNR <nikki.graber@state.co.us>, Laurel Anderson - DNR <laurel.anderson@state.co.us>

Good Morning Kari

Received your email and attachments. Will look into this matter and respond accordingly.
Wish you well and all the best with your upcoming new arrival. Very happy for you!!
Regards

Craig

From: Brown - DNR, Kari <kari.l.brown@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 4:09 PM

To: Craig Meis <cmeis@kpk.com>

Cc: Candice Graber - DNR <nikki.graber@state.co.us>; Laurel Anderson - DNR <laurel.anderson@state.co.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Groundwater impacts discovered next to KPK infrastructure

Please be cautious: KPK External Sender Notice: This email is from an external sender. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Hi Craig,

During quarterly groundwater monitoring for Remediation Number 9246 Kerr McGee discovered impacted
groundwater upgradient from their source area and directly adjacent to the KPK Dwight G Hanks Tank Battery (Facility
ID 443044) and the nearby header associated with the Facility 9 flowline (Facility ID 478843).

The approved Form 27 for Remediation Number 9246 and associated documents are attached for your reference.

Based on the information above, COGCC is requesting a Form 27 site investigation to determine if impacts are
present at the KPK Flowlines or KPK facilities at the location. Please submit a Form 27 as soon as possible but within
14 days of this email.

Please note that | will be going on maternity leave end of February/Early March and Laurel Anderson will be taking
over my area during that time.

Thanks,

Kari Brown
Environmental Protection Specialist
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